1792 Dovetail Drive
Hoffman Estates, IL 60192

November 19, 2022

Hey, Mike!
I am very happy that this semester is finally ending. These last few months at the university have been very demanding and I haven't had time to rest or disconnect. I know from your last letter that you're doing great at work, but you also need some time off.
I have been talking with my aunt Mariela from California and she has invited me to spend a couple of weeks with her and my cousins in Los Angeles. She also told me to bring a friend with me and I immediately thought of you. What do you think?
We can spend two weeks there and we would stay at my aunt's house. It would be great, because we could visit Lisa, since she now lives in Los Angeles. I will be free from the end of this month, so I want to know if these dates work for you.
I hope to hear from you so we can plan the trip. I really wish we could do something fun for this time. Write me soon, Mike.

All the best,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Evan
